
Ross Township 
12086 M-89 

Richland, MI  49083 
Open Public Hearing 

2019-2020 Budget Meeting 
March 27, 2019 

 
 
The meeting was called to order at 6:00p.m. by Supervisor Baker 
 
Roll Call was as follows: 
Present: Mike Sulka, Diana Langshaw, Norm Kellogg, Rob Baker, Cindy Genung, Dave Senkewitz  
  And Lynn Harmon. 
Absent:  None 
 
Public Comment:   None 
 
Budget Discussion:  The existing carryover funds of $175,000 will be used to fund our $100,000 
contingency fund.   The Township will use this capital fund to fund future projects and maintenance 
issues.  Also discussed is the future Township expenses.  The Board will look at phone expenses, mailing 
expenses, etc.  This is to reduce costs in the 2019/2020 budget.  An update to the Activity column for 
current and delinquent tax collection will be posted to the final budget matrix. 
 
A motion by Trustee Harmon, supported by Trustee Sulka to approve: The Ross Township General 
Appropriations Act 2019-2020, Fiscal Year Resolution.  A roll call vote was as follows: 
 
Mike Sulka-Aye, Diana Langshaw-Aye, Norm Kellogg-Aye, Rob Baker-Aye, Cindy Genung-Aye, Dave 
Senkewitz-Aye, Lynn Harmon-Aye. 
 
Nays:  None 
 
 The motion passed unanimously. 
 
There being no further business a motion to adjourn by Trustee Sulka, supported by Trustee Harmon 
and carried unanimously. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 6:30p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Norm Kellogg 
Ross Township Clerk 
 
 



 
 


